
 

 

McGill-Toolen Band Booster Meeting 
Agenda 

September 9, 2021 
 

 
I. Call to Order & Welcome – Board Members who were present: 

• Mr. Noah 
• Scarlett Moulder 
• Becky Sansbury 
• Tony Hoffman 
• Kimberly Foster 

 
II. Opening Prayer – said by Scarlett Moulder 
 
III. Information & Reports 
 

A. Director’s Report - Mr. Noah 
1. Football game update 
2. Full uniform for tomorrow’s game – The band t-shirts were passed out 

today and are to be worn under the Bibber in Friday Night’s game. 
3. Away game procedures & One Way Form – have been updated. If 

you would like to take your child from an Away game (which are coming up 
soon) you must fill out the One-Way Form by 8am on game day AND be AT 
the bus after the game to pick your child(ren) up. 

4. Upcoming Pep Rally location change – The Pep Rally has been moved 
from The Lip to the gym during school hours. Practices will be normal for 
that week. 

5. Competitions - October 2 (Andalusia), October 23 (USA) – for the 
competition at USA we will not do buses and parents are welcomed to come 
watch. 

6. Senior Night is October 15 – last home game of the season 
7. Little Sisters Lawn Party – set for October 17th, they will play later in the 

afternoon, wear travel uniforms. 
8. Disney trip information  

a) April 6-10, 2021 
b) Total cost $1010 per student due by March 7, 2022 
c) $250 deposit due September 15, 2021 (nonrefundable) – if 

school cancels the trip or if not enough have signed up and the group 
deposit has not been made, then the deposit may be refunded. Totals 
from previous band students with current band siblings are being tallied. 
Please. Stand. By. – quote from 101 Dalmatians (1961), Colonel Barking 
to ol’ Towser 

 



 

 

B. President’s report - Scarlett Moulder 
1. Thank you again for supporting the band! 
2. Child Protection classes and renewal 

a) https://mobarch.org/child-protection-training 
b) All volunteers must be trained. 
c) Due by October 31 

3. Communication through email, band website, Facebook, talk to 
your child 

 
C. 1st Vice President’s report - Michelle Wilson 

1. Parent t-shirts will arrive soon. We have a few extra if you missed 
ordering.  

2. Be watching for emails regarding upcoming Spirit Nights.  
a) September 29 - Briquettes – checking to see if an all day or just 

evening function. A Spirit Night is also planed for Hero’s, more 
information to come. 

3. Poinsettia sale is coming early this year. Orders due by Oct 11. – 
more options to choose from this year. Due to the early order day for 
Poinsettias, we are pushing the Sheet Sales back. 

4. We will have additional fundraisers to help support our trip.  
 

D. 2nd Vice President’s report - Becky Sansbury 
1. Sign Up Genius used for volunteers and snack/dessert donations 

– please consider bringing fruit instead of chips as a snack. The kids really 
enjoy the fruit options, and we hardly ever have leftover fruit. 

2. Thank you to those who have donated Game Night Dinners. 
3. Briquettes will be providing dinner before tomorrow’s game. 
4. We are always looking for sponsors and those interested in 

donating dinners for game nights.  
5. We will need volunteers (2) to help sort poinsettias upon arrival.  
6. Thank you to all our volunteers! 

 
E. Logistics Coordinator - Tony Hoffman 

1. Summary of how games are going 
2. Ask for additional Pit parents if parents are at the game. 

 
F. New Business or Questions 

- Happy Birthday, Mr. Noah! 
- No individual pictures were taken due to a mix up, through no fault of ours, 

with the photography company. 
 

G. Closing Prayer – said by Scarlett Moulder and Adjournment  


